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December 2, 2020 
 
Dear FJUHSD Staff Members, Students, and Parents/Guardians, 
 
On December 1, 2020, we shared a letter regarding COVID-19 updates from the County. The               
purpose of this letter is to provide corrected and updated information. 
 
In the letter sent yesterday, we stated “th​e County's adjusted Daily Case rate per 100,000 has                
remained in Tier 1 (Widespread). The other measurements outlined in California’s Blueprint for             
a Safer Economy Test Positivity Rate and Health Equity Quartile Positivity Rate are currently              
classified in Tier 2 (Substantial).” 
 
Yesterday afternoon the Orange County Health Care Agency updated their Dashboard. All of the              
County’s measurements outlined in California’s Blueprint for a Safer Economy, including ​the            
Adjusted Daily Case rate per 100,000, Test Positivity Rate, and Health Equity Quartile Positivity              
Rate, ​are now all classified in Tier 1 (Widespread). 
 
Currently, the percentage of positive cases of COVID-19 in the Fullerton Joint Union High              
School District is 0.52%. This percentage is unique to our District schools and it represents               
confirmed, active COVID-19 cases among District students and staff on our campuses (in-person             
instruction and on-campus activities such as sports). ​The District Dashboard​ is updated daily. 
 
Information from the County and the State is updated routinely and often. We appreciate your               
understanding as we work to communicate in a timely manner. For the most up to date                
information, please visit the ​OCHCA Dashboard​. The OCHCA Dashboard is the resource that             
FJUHSD uses to report the information mentioned above. 
 
As always, we will continue to monitor this situation closely and work collaboratively with              
public healthcare officials to receive guidance. We will keep our community informed as we              
have new information. The District is committed to communicating with students, parents, staff             
members, and the community in a timely manner. Thank you for your cooperation and support.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Scambray, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
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